Worker’s Compensation

All work related injuries and illnesses must be reported immediately to your supervisor and to the Human Resources Office. Fair Haven Community Health Care partners with Workers Trust, a third party administrator to assist you with filing your claim.
Upon filing a report of injury, injured employees seeking medical treatment must receive initial as well as ongoing medical treatment from a provider within the approved network. Directories are available through:
Workers Trust
https://www.wctrust.com/Providers/
Office of Human Resources
There is a new way to report injuries through TeleCare. Workers Trust has partner with Medcore to provide a nurse triage process. Please review the process here:
https://www.wctrust.com/Members/Claims-Administration/trust-telecare/
Workers Trust is responsible for the evaluation and administration of all workers compensation claims for benefits. A delay in reporting your injury may increase the chance your claim will be disputed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, concerns or if you need assistance for a Workers Compensation claim, please contact your Claims Adjustor. If you do not have the number, please contact a staff member in the Office of Human Resources.


